i Santucci-san,
Thank you for your kind cooperation.

We got the official determination of the 1S250 AWD accelerator pedal recall activity today.
il Please submit the attached DIR by December 16 (the U.S. date).

Attached request letter on this subject has been sent through fax:

Regards,

M. Yoshizuru
# CQE-QL, TMC
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